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Enserva Responds to Tariffs Imposed on Exports to the US 
 
February 1, 2025 – Enserva issued the following statement in response to tariffs being 
imposed on Canadian exports into the United States. 
 
“These tariffs are a devastating blow to all Canadians. Any impediment to our longstanding 
trade relationship undermines the deeply integrated supply chain that has fueled economic 
growth in both Canada and the United States for decades.  
 
There are many inputs and stages throughout the energy supply chain that will feel the full 
weight of the tariffs, which will undoubtedly threaten jobs, investment, and the economic ties 
that benefit both Canada and the United States. 
 
The energy services, supply, and manufacturing sector provides the materials, technology, and 

expertise that powers industries on both sides of the border. From manufacturers in Ontario, 

to energy workers in Alberta and Saskatchewan, to suppliers in British Columbia, this is a 

direct hit to the Canadian workers who keep our economy moving and to the communities 

they live in.  

 
These tariffs highlight how dangerous it is to have our energy sector limited to a single trading 

partner. Dozens of damaging federal policies over the past decade have handcuffed our 

industry, blocking our resources from reaching global markets. 

 
Enserva is working relentlessly with our Canadian and American counterparts, member 

companies, and government officials on both sides of the border to see our vital trade 

relationship restored.” 

 
Gurpreet Lail 
President and CEO 
 
 

Enserva is the voice of the energy services, supply and manufacturing sector and its vital 
workforce. Enserva advocates for its members to enable the continued innovation, 
technological advancement, and in-field expertise needed to unlock Canadian energy to make 
the world a better place. In 2022, the organization’s brand evolved from the Petroleum 
Services Association of Canada (PSAC) to Enserva. 
 
 


